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MEMORANDUM

To:  The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
¢/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

From: Paul T. 0, Commissioner
Date:  September 16, 2010

Re:  City Council Bill 10-0508 - City Streets - Closing - Ivymount Road

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City
Council Bill 10-0508, which was introduced for the purpose of condemning and
closing Ivymount Road, extending from the westernmost extremity thereof,
Easterly 90.0 feet, more or less, as shown on Plat 349-A-25A in the Office of the
Department of General Services.

stream. Mr. Friedman would like to close the portion of Ivymount Road that
abuts his property, purchase it and incorporate it into his property. He hopes to
eliminate a problem with trash being dumped in this area.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the
adoption of City Council Bil] 10-0508.
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cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Ms. Diane Hutchins, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor
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